Qualification Guidance for the Ken Spencer Award
The Ken Spencer award was introduced in 2007 and is the most prestigious award that the Pipeline Industries Guild can bestow on an individual or company for outstanding contribution to the pipeline industry.

This award is made in honour of K.A. Spencer of Penspen; a founder member of the Guild and National Chairman in 1969.

This award may be made during any Guild year at the discretion of the Guild Board but shall not be awarded more frequently than once in two years.

Qualification Criteria
This award is open to both members and non-members of the Pipeline Industries Guild

The proposers are required to provide a citation which demonstrates that the nominee has provided an outstanding contribution to the pipeline industry over a sustained period in either the UK or worldwide.
The criteria for this award may include:
Demonstration of exceptional and influential leadership

Encouraging and promoting the benefits of careers within the pipeline industry and taking a leading role in developing strategies for career development and addressing skill shortages.  Sponsoring changes to learning and continuous development
Being instrumental in the development and introduction of market leading innovation that has changed industry processes, systems, equipment or construction practices

Making a significant contribution to improving Health, Safety Environmental practices within our industry
Challenging and changing established practices that have been adopted throughout our industry

Demonstrating continued technical excellence or high calibre project management
Nomination process

There shall be at least three proposers for each nomination. Proposers must be current members of the Pipeline Industries Guild. 
Nominations shall be made at least 2 weeks prior to the October Executive Sub-Committee Meeting for consideration by the Executive Sub-Committee at their October meeting.  Nominations shall be submitted to the Director General.
The Executive Sub-Committee shall review all nominations in the first instance and, after checking compliance with guidance and the Articles, shall make recommendations to the PCF for review and recommendations to the Board.
The PCF shall review all nominations in the second instance at the October PCF Meeting and, after checking compliance with guidance and the Articles, shall make recommendations to the Board for approval.  

The Board shall review all nominations for The Ken Spencer Award at the December Board Meeting. Nominations for The Ken Spencer Award will be approved, or not approved by the Board at the December meeting. No more than one nomination shall be approved in any two year period.
Final ratification of The Ken Spencer Award recipient shall form part of the Guild’s AGM agenda.
Nominations for The Ken Spencer Award shall be made on the appropriate Pipeline Industries Guild nomination template and shall include:

· The nominee’s full details (name, address and contact details);

· The names and positions of the proposers; and

· Details of the contribution the nominee has made to the Pipeline Industry that would make him or her a worthy recipient of the Ken Spencer Award 
Template for nomination is available from Guild HQ.
